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August 8, 1942

Honorable Mugh A. Pulton, Chief Counsel

“pecial Committee Investigating the
Natlonal Defense Program

Unlted States Senate

%Washington, D, C,

Dear Hughg

The enclosed telegramn from the
Williams-Wallace Company of San Franeclsco,
California, 1is self-explanatory,

i suggest that this matter be in-
vestigated, Possibly Senator wWallgren
could communlcate with the company while
he 1s in Califomia,

With kindest regards, I am

Most sincerely yours,



